
Dear Averille,

I hope this find you and your family doing well. I miss seeing you and hope you come back out soon. We would all love to see you again. I understand that you are very busy but wanted to make sure you knew that you are welcome anytime your schedule allows you to visit. That being said, I don’t want to take up much of your time.

 I hope you have had time to read the e-mail and letter updates on the cats. With 21 cats and the constant care and maintenance, there is always something more to do, and there is always a sense of urgency.  

It’s very difficult for me to ask for money but I am in the position to speak for the cats, who have no voice to ask for what they need. You have always been very generous regarding the cats and I’m hoping that you are able to help them again. The fiscal year ended March 31st and donations were down $21,000 form last year. We still have several outstanding bills, veterinary and feed bills, we need to complete the enclosure for Raja and Jasmine and vaccinations are due. 

If your family foundation has been established, I’d like to send you a proposal. In addition to the day-to-day operations, we have several capital projects that would improve the lives of the cats and enable us to save more cats in need.

Again, I feel awkward asking for money but I must put my pride aside for the cats, who have no choice but live the life that is provided for them. My only desire is their safety and happiness, even at the cost of my own embarrassment and pride. I’m sure you understand my obligation and devotion to them to them must always come first. 

Thank you very much for your time and I hope to see you soon. I’d love to show you all the new changes and improvements.

Sincerely,

Vicky


